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Comments: I'm an active user of this section of the forest, hiking, dual sport motorcycle riding and I would be

dissapointed to see some of the following changes:

 

2270 -- west of Discovery lake -- This section of road is a bit precarious for passenger vehicles but entirely

decomissioning would be unfortunate, it is a vital connector to be able to loop through this area-- Might I suggest

high clearance instead?

 

The decommission of so many of these roads puts lots of roadblocks on us recreational explorers (street legal

vehicles). The use of lots of these roads for recreational purposes helps keep them clear as well, many of these

views might otherwise be obstructed when things grow over.


